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STAFF’S REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE STAFF REPORT 
 
 Comes now, the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff), by and through 

the General Counsel’s Office, and requests an extension of time to file the Staff report regarding 

KCPL’s resource planning. 

1. On August 5, 2008, KCPL filed its Integrated Resource Plan per 4 CSR 240-22. 

2. Rule 22.080 provides that the Staff will file a report not later than 120 days after 

August 5, 2008, to address KCPL’s compliance with Chapter 22 and to note any major 

deficiencies. 

3. Rule 22.080 also provides that the Office of Public Counsel and intervenors may 

file a report or comments within 120 days. 

4. Due to the press of business, Staff requests an extension of time from December 

5, 2008, to January 8, 2009, to file its report.  Many of the same Staff involved in reviewing 

KCPL’s resource plan are also performing the prudence review of Aquila’s FAC, which is due 

on December 1, 2008.  Those Staff not working on the prudence review are heavily involved 

with the AmerenUE and KCPL rate cases currently pending.  The AmerenUE hearing begins 

November 20, and is scheduled to last until December 12, 2008.   

5. The Staff has communicated with all parties in this case and determined that no 

party objects to Staff’s request for an extension of time until January 8, 2009.  The extension of 



time requested should apply to OPC’s and intervenor’s reports as well so that they will be due by 

January 8, 2009, rather than December 5, 2008. 

WHEREFORE, Staff moves the Commission for its order granting an extension of time 

until January 8, 2009, for the Staff’s, OPC’s and intervenor’s reports. 

     Respectfully submitted, 

      /s/ Steven C. Reed     
      Steven C. Reed     
      Litigation Counsel     
      Missouri Bar No. 40616    
       

      Attorney for the Staff of the    
      Missouri Public Service Commission   
      P. O. Box 360      
      Jefferson City, MO 65102    
      (573) 751-3015 (telephone)    
      (573) 751-9285 (facsimile)    
      steven.reed@psc.mo.gov  (e-mail) 
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